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January 7, 2024
Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update:
1. My hope is that everyone in our Hollins Community had a wonderful, happy, healthy, and joyous holiday season and new year. We are looking forward to an excellent finish to a great school year
1. Tomorrow, Monday January 8, 2024, is the first day of the second spring semester. Students should look up their schedule in Portal/FOCUS and report directly to their first period class tomorrow morning. There will be no homeroom. Staff and personnel will be available to assist any students having difficulty finding their schedule 
1. Attached to this communication is directions to assist students with questions on how to find their schedule
1. Quarter 2 Grades are due into FOCUS on Friday January 12. Report cards will be posted in FOCUS on Thursday January 18. Friday January 19 Honor roll and Principal list certificates will be distributed
1. Our SAC and PTSA Meetings for the month of January will occur on Tuesday January 15 at 2 pm and 6 pm respectively
Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits!
See you at the Top!

